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Privacy statement  
Long-term Insights Briefing  

 

This privacy statement relates to the Ministry for Women’s Long-term Insights Briefing 
consultation process.   

To read the Ministry’s full privacy statement, visit our website.  

All responses are confidential and anonymous. You can choose to stop the survey at any time, however 
if you would like to submit it, you must complete it in one browser session.   

You can provide personal information, such as a contact email, if you would like to be kept informed as 
the LTIB progresses. Please note, if you choose not to supply this information, we will not be able to 
keep you informed.  

If you choose to provide any personal information about experiences of online harm, this information 
will inform our development of the LTIB and will be kept private. 

Some of the questions ask about demographic information, such as age, gender, and ethnicity. Having 
demographic information will help us understand the experiences of different groups of the population 
with online harm and develop suitable responses as part of the Long-term Insights Briefing (LTIB) 
development.   

Any information provided as part of this survey will be stored it in restricted files and only allowing 
certain Ministry staff to access it. You have the right to ask for a copy of any personal information we 
hold about you, and to ask for it to be corrected if you think it is wrong. If you’d like to ask for a copy of 
your information, or to have it corrected, please contact us at korero@women.govt.nz  

All submissions received may be subject to the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) and we may be 
required to release your submission including any personal information e.g., your email address. If such 
a request is made under the OIA, we will consider removing personal information when responding to 
requests.    
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